From: Barb and Dave Carriere

To: Planning
Subject: Development on Maple Ridge rd
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 4:52:57 PM

I 'live at 131 Maple Ridge Crescent. I have a few concerns regarding the proposed
development.

1) will there be appropriate drainage as those homes will sit higher than some on the crescent
2) will the farmer with property behind the lots still have access to the fields?

3) will there be limits on # of trees cut?

4) will damage to the road from truck traffic be repaired?

5) will the creek running through be preserved?

Barb Carriere
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